
From: Matthew McCormick
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: Robin Collier - Cultural Energy
Subject: KCEI Resumes Operations
Date: Monday, March 31, 2014 9:38:36 PM

Dear Mr. Bickel,
 
            Please advised that KCEI (FM), Red River, NM, resumed operations today at 11:45
a.m. local time with the temporary facilities authorized through the grant of BSTA-
20140319ADD.
 
            I will also file a Resumption of Operations notice through CDBS.
 
            Please let me know if any additional information is needed.
 
            Best regards,
            Matt McCormick 
 
Matthew H. McCormick, Member| Fletcher Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0438| Fax: 703.812.0486 
mccormick@fhhlaw.com| www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com
 
________________________________________________________

TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, we are required to inform you that any U.S. tax advice
contained in this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of
avoiding penalties imposed under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party
any tax-related matter addressed herein.

NOTICE: This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain
legally privileged and confidential information.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent
responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying,
or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the
sender immediately by replying to this message and please delete it from your computer.
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